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  A newsletter for Our Lady of Mt. Carmel, Elmsford School Community 

 
 Thanking all OLMC Families! 

Sister Mary Stephen 

My Dear Parents, 

As another year comes to a close, I want to take this opportunity to thank you for 
your continued support throughout the school year. It was truly a year filled with 
many blessings. It would not have been so fulfilling without each and every one 
of you and your encouragement and loyal support. For this, the teachers and I 
are deeply grateful.  

And now it is time to enjoy the summer with your family. Hopefully, it will be a 
happy and safe one. 

We will use the “updated” website to post the students summer assignments and 
the school supplies needed for September. 

As a family we have much to be grateful for, so I ask that you join me in prayer 
and faithfulness to mass and the sacraments during these rejuvenating days of 
summer. Our children need to be faithful to mass as we ask God’s blessings for 
our families.  

We are in serious need to increase our enrollment, so I ask you to keep 
this in mind and avail yourself of the opportunity to encourage relatives 
and friends to consider sending their children to Mt. Carmel.  

I am available the entire summer to meet with anyone who is interested in a tour 
or a visit. Please call the school at (914) 592-7575 or my cell phone at (914) 433-
2067. 

You are our ambassadors!  

Thank you! God bless you and your loved ones! 
 
 

 

  

 

 

Save the Date 
 
June 15   
Pre-K 4 Graduation 
5:30 p.m. 
 
June 16  
Kindergarten 
graduation 7 p.m. 
 
June 17  
8th grade graduation 
at 11:00 a.m. 
 
 

A Fond Farewell! 
Ms. Koshy, our substitute teacher and her son, Lucas (7th grade) will be moving 
and leaving the school at the end of the school year. It is hard to put to words 
the huge contribution she has made and the impact she has had on hundreds of 
kids over the years. We’ll miss Ms. Koshy and Lucas dearly, but we wish them 
and the rest of the family all the best! 
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Where They Are Heading 
Congratulations to the Class of 2023 graduates:  

Nina Sanese-Cavone on her acceptance to John F. 
Kennedy Catholic Preparatory School; David Bazemore 
on his acceptance to Fordham Preparatory School; 
Matthew Abraham on his acceptance to Archbishop 
Stepinac High School; Martha Arevelo-Arpi on her 
acceptance to Sacred Heart High School; Elijah Brown on 
his acceptance to Archbishop Stepinac High School; 
Anthony Bejar on his acceptance to White Plains High 
School; Cassidy Cox on her acceptance to John F. 
Kennedy Catholic Preparatory School; Gabriel Delgado 
on his acceptance to Sacred Heart High School; Nadia 
Fanek on her acceptance to Sacred Heart High School; 
Kathryn Gallo on her acceptance to Maria Regina High 
School; Sophia Hung on her acceptance to John F. 
Kennedy Catholic Preparatory School; Isabella 
Ladeairous on her acceptance to Maria Regina High 
School; Katherine Ladeairous on her acceptance to 
Maria Regina High School; Jorge Lema Fernandez on his 
acceptance to Archbishop Stepinac High School; Haley 
Murillo on her acceptance to John F. Kennedy Catholic 
Preparatory School; Gianna Vuktilaj on her acceptance to 
Maria Regina High School; and Mary Anne Williams on 
her acceptance to Maria Regina High School. 

 Making Education 
Affordable  

At OLMC, our primary mission is to 
provide high-quality Catholic education at 
an affordable cost. Our tuition remains at 
one of the lowest in the Archdiocese of 
New York.  

Take a look at our “updated” school’s 
website 
https://olmcelmsford.com/admissions
/tuition-fees/ for the approved 2023-24 
tuition and fees.  

Our tuition model offers discount 
opportunities to all families who are active 
parish members.  

Recruitment of new students to the school 
is essential to our goal of providing quality, 
affordable education to all families.  

Please continue to market our school 
and all the benefits that we offer. 

Also, remember that BINGO proceeds 
help keep tuition affordable, so please 
sign up to assist with BINGO throughout 
the year.  

 

Building Community and Friends 

One of the things that makes OLMC a special place to learn and grow is the 
opportunity to make lifelong friends. To help build community and 
friendships, we’ve hosted a wide variety of enjoyable and entertaining social 
events this school year! I hope that all of our families were able to 
participate in some, or all, of these fun filled activities.  

Some of these events include Back-to-School bash, ice skating parties, 
wine and cheese tasting, international dessert potluck, muffins for moms, 
donuts for dads, dress down days, Catholic Schools Week celebrations, ice 
cream socials and more!  
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UNIFORM SWAP! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SAVE YOUR UNIFORMS 
Please, turn in clean used uniforms to the school office by June 23 

and 

Come to any of the swap dates below to get gently used and clean 
uniforms 

 

Swap Dates 

Thursday, July 27 1pm – 4pm 

Friday, July 28 4pm – 7pm 

Thursday, August 17 1pm – 4pm 

Friday, August 18 4pm – 7pm 

 

Location: School Gym 

Please volunteer to help on the swap dates by emailing parentsguild@olmc.ws 

 

mailto:parentsguild@olmc.ws
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¡CAMBIO DE 
UNIFORME! 

 
 

GUARDE SUS UNIFORMES 

Por favor, entregue los uniformes usados y limpios a la oficina de la 
escuela antes del 23 de Junio 

y 

Venga a cualquiera de las fechas de intercambio a continuación para 
obtener uniformes limpios y usados en buen estado 

Intercambio de Fechas 

Jueves, 27 de Julio 1pm – 4pm 

Viernes, 28 de Julio 4pm – 7pm 

Jueves, 17 de Agosto 1pm – 4pm 

Viernes, 18 de Agosto 4pm – 7pm 

Lugar: Gimnasio de la Escuela 

Ofrézcase como voluntario para ayudar en las fechas de intercambio enviando un correo 
electrónico a parentsguild@olmc.ws 
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